
Starting October 2, 2025, the web address for this site will change from Galeton.com to 
DiValSafety.com. 

The site itself isn’t changing — you’ll still find the same products, place orders the same 
way, and access your account just like you do now. The only difference is that you’ll be 
directed to www.DiValSafety.com instead of www.Galeton.com. 

If you’ve bookmarked this site, update those links to DiValSafety.com. Everything else will 
work just as it does now. 

What to Expect: 

• If you regularly order online, your account has likely already been set up on the new 
site. 

• Some users will receive a welcome email with instructions on how to log in for the 
first time, including a temporary password. 

• If you’re not sure whether you need to take action, you can contact us for help. 

We’re here to support you: 

• Login or ordering help: 

o Bill Forbes – bforbes@divalsafety.com 

o Kaylee Looper – klooper@@divalsafety.com 

• Can’t find a product? webrequests@divalsafety.com 

• General questions: 1-800-343-1354 | info@divalsafety.com 

A Better Way to Shop: 
At DiValSafety.com, you get a faster, easier online experience, including: 

• Smarter product search 

• Real-time shipping costs at checkout 

• Sizing guides, data sheets, and reviews 

• A mobile-friendly design that goes where you go 

 

Same team. Same service. Same products. Just a new web address: DiValSafety.com. 

http://www.divalsafety.com/
http://www.galeton.com/

